
 
April 24, 2020  

 

 

Dear Members of the Howell Community:  

 

Once again, I hope this communication finds you and your family well. As you are 

aware, the COVID-19 pandemic continues to keep our school community in the remote 

learning environment. We are reaching out today in an effort to keep you updated and 

provide information that can prove to be helpful to our Howell Township K-8 family.  

 

First and foremost, we would like to remind you that we are here to assist  you in any 

way possible during these extraordinary times. Should you or your children need 

support in managing this new normal, please do not hesitate to reach out to members of 

our educational community. Please keep in mind that there are many useful resources 

that can be found at our ​COVID-19 website​.  
 

We would like to encourage you to visit the link below to review the modifications made 

to our grading procedures during the COVID-19 remote learning period. While it is 

important to maintain grading policies that guarantee integrity, we also recognize the 

need to support students in this very different learning environment that we found 

ourselves catapulted into in mid-March.  

 

Quality Feedback as Grades 

 

As we continue remote learning, please know that our ​technical team​ ​is here to assist in 

supporting your child’s learning. Occasionally, we may send updates to the district 

device in order to optimize use and security. We encourage you to continue to monitor 

your child’s use of ​district issued technologies​ ​and please ​contact the Help Desk and/or 

Technician​ for your child’s school, should your child require technical assistance with 

their district-assigned device. 

 

https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1692591&type=d&pREC_ID=1849411
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_n8cK61eN1MDYqaTebiCa4M9DSNFLT-bM8yAYfySGEY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1692591&type=d&pREC_ID=1849630
https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1740272&type=d&pREC_ID=1918780
https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1692591&type=d&pREC_ID=1849630
https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1692591&type=d&pREC_ID=1849630


 

  

Should you require additional information pertaining to our remote learning plans, you 

can access the most recent information via the district’s ​COVID-19 website​ or contact 

your child’s school. 

 

We are anticipating Governor Murphy making an announcement on or around May 15th 

regarding the balance of the school year and the potential for a reopening of public 

schools. While we cannot predict what the Governor will do, based on the information 

available to him, please trust that we are diligently planning for both a potential 

reopening of schools and an extension of our remote learning environment. Again, we 

hope that you are safe and remain healthy.  

 

 

Be Well,  

 

 

 

Joseph Isola  

Superintendent of Schools  

https://www.howell.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1692591&type=d&pREC_ID=1849411

